
BECKER COLLEGE 


Office of the President 

September 8, 2016 

Dr. Ramon S. Torrecilha, President 
Westfield State University 
577 Western Avenue 
Westfield, MA 01086 

Dear President Torrecilha, 

It is my great pleasure to send heartfelt congratulations on behalf of the Becker College 

community and the Board of Trustees on the occasion of your inauguration as president 

of Westfield State University. 

Unfortunately, I regret that I will not be able to attend the inauguration celebration; 

however, please accept this certificate of congratulations as a token of our best wishes 

for your success. 

President 
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